
 
 
LRS FEDERAL AWARDED 5-YEAR $10M CORPS OF ENGINEERS CONTRACT 
 
Annapolis, MD May 22, 2008 – LRS Federal LLC (LRS), a national Service-Disabled Veteran-
Owned (SDVO) provider of program and project management services, was awarded a Multiple 
Award Task Order Contract (MATOC) by the Omaha District of the Corps of Engineers to provide 
Environmental Consulting Services for Environmental Compliance Projects.  This contract has a 
five-year period of performance with a maximum value of $10M and is targeted for use by the 
Corps of Engineers’ Northwestern Division (Omaha, NE; Kansas City, MO; Walla Walla and 
Seattle, WA and Portland, OR Districts). The services to be provided include a wide range of 
environmental compliance services in the following areas including, but not limited to, 
environmental compliance, pollution prevention programs, environmental education, training, 
sustainable development, environmental management systems, Environmental Compliance 
Assessment and Management Program (ECAMP), Environmental Impact Analysis Process 
(EIAP), natural and cultural resource programs, comprehensive planning programs, 
geointegration, environmental assessment, baseline surveys, forestry, wildlife, archeology, Native 
American consultations, range management, remedial investigation, remedial design, long term 
maintenance, pilot studies and long term monitoring. 

The environmental and engineering services to be performed under this contract will assist the 
Corps of Engineers and their clients in meeting military installation regulatory requirements.  LRS 
Federal will provide the engineers, scientists, regulatory experts, public affairs specialists and 
other technical support required to address the complex state and federal regulatory 
environments at installations throughout the Northwestern Division. 

 “This contract is a terrific opportunity for LRS Federal and our teaming partners to support our 
Government’s commitment to environmental compliance with this diverse and talented team.” 
said Sean Logan, LRS Federal CEO.  “It is gratifying to receive the show of confidence expressed 
by the Corps of Engineers in making this award to our company.  We will ensure that confidence 
is supported by our commitment to superior performance for the Corps and their clients.” 

LRS Federal is a well-established SDVO small business with offices in Maryland and Virginia.  
LRS projects are implemented at federal installations nationwide with a focus on environmental 
services, construction management and program/project management support.   

 

For additional information, contact: 
Shawn Holsinger, (410) 544-3570 
sholsinger@LRSFederal.com  

SOURCE LRS Federal LLC 

Web site: http://www.LRSFederal.com 


